
	 Salisbury CND’s year 2020
As with everyone, much of our activity has switched to online. Our website has never been busier, 
as we have sought to keep our members up to date with the latest News and Events.  Below you 
can see a glimpse of October’s entries!


News 

Events 



	 Salisbury CND’s year 2020
Feel free to visit our website, via the link below:


https://www.cndsalisbury.org.uk


We also have an active Facebook page:




Again, do pay it a visit:


https://www.facebook.com/Salisbury-CND-1614288368842343/timeline/


https://www.cndsalisbury.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/Salisbury-CND-1614288368842343/timeline/
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We were determined to stage a significant event to commemorate the bombing of Hiroshima and 
Nagasaki.  We made a film of our candle float this year, in place of our normal public event.
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We were honoured to have a personal letter from the Mayor of Hiroshima which was incorporated 
into our film.  You can see the 10 minute film via this link: Click on the photo below:




Many thanks to National CND, ICAN, The Nuclear Information Service, Stop the War, and all the 
other organisations that have enabled this potentially difficult period to be so active.


